
 
 
Topeka Round-Up Club Dressage Show UPDATE 
 
April 25, 2024 
 
Good evening everyone,  

 
For the comfort of our competitors, we are sad to announce that we are postponing the horse show due to 
inclement weather. While we are able to set up a 20 x 40 arena in our indoor, we do not have adequate covered 
areas to warm up/wait around in.  
 
With a total of 72 rides, I cannot even begin to express my gratitude for the support that we have received as a first-
time show. We hope that we will receive the same support for our tentative reschedule date, July 21st. Additional 
information about the show will be sent out at a later date.  
 
All refunds will be issued in the next few days, and checks will be sent back in the mail.  
 
BUT 
when one door closes, another door opens! 
 
We are instead offering opportunities for riders to clinic with Katelyn Kok on Sunday.  
 
Katelyn Victoria Kok is a Gold, Silver and Bronze Medalist as well as an L grad with Distinction. An active FEI Rider 
and Coach, she and her students regularly compete at Festival of Champions, Young Horse Championships and US 
Finals. Trained in Germany and a young horse specialist, Katelyn is happy to work with any level of rider and any 
discipline. She focuses on a systematic and harmonious teaching style to help riders achieve their goals.  
 
We have a limited number of spots available. Lessons are private and 45 minutes long, costing 100 dollars per horse 
rider combination. For those of you who are interested in participating in the clinic, please contact me or Kathy Childs 
by 10 AM on Saturday so we can confirm time slots.  
 
Haley Mannell: 
hfmannell@gmail.com 
785-338-1683 
 
Kathy Childs: 
cpostfarm@gmail.com 
785-221-0909 
 
Auditing is free, so if you are unable to ride but would like to come listen and learn, you are more than welcome. If 
you are interested in auditing, contact me Saturday afternoon for the schedule. Refreshments will be provided 
 
Indoor areas are available to tack up in the West Barn for those who are interested. Please pass this information on 
to your trainers, as I do not have all of their information. 
 
Thank you all so much for your support! We look forward to either seeing you on Sunday or in July! 
 
Haley Mannell 
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